
SPSA Member Meeting October 10,2021 

The meeting was called to order by President Schneider at 11:02 am.   Secretary Murray was absent and 
member Darlene Upcraft offered to take the minutes.   A list of everyone in attendance is included with 
these minutes. 

The minutes from the previous meeting were read by President Schneider, and one minor correction 
was made.   A motion to accept the minutes as corrected was made by Ruth Siver and seconded by Matt 
Andrew.  Motion carried. 

The financial report was read by President Schneider.  President Schneider commented on the monthly 

loss due to the timing on our check to All Creatures Great and Small.  A motion to accept as read was 

made by Flip Folds and seconded by Vicki Gregory. 

The Bell Jar report was ready by Jack Vida.   President Schneider commented that she has a message to 

call our vendor as we may need a new machine.   A motion to accept the report as read was made by 

Steve Colvin and seconded by John Beach. 

The new member applications were read by Jack Vida.  There were 24 new members approved by the 

board this morning. 

The Building report was given by Roy Narish.  There is a sewer pipe leak outside that needs to be 

repaired and the Archery Range building will move forward.    

Vicki Gregory read the Wellness report, which is included with these minutes.  President Schneider 

shared that there is a benefit for our member Gerry Maume on Monday and that the club made both a 

basket raffle donation as well as a financial donation. 

The Entertainment was read by President Schneider.  

President Schneider advised that the BOD is working on the 2022 calendar and have added a pig roast to 

our list of events.   She also stated that we need volunteers to chair some of our existing events if we 

want to keep them on our calendar, such as Mac and Cheese cook-off and the Cow Flop Bingo.  The BOD 

goal is to get the mailings out early November and have things firmed up.   

Ruth Siver asked that she coordinate with Denise to align the club FaceBook page with things Denise 

posts.   

Vicki Gregory mentioned that our club raised $3467 in just 10 days for the Breast Cancer walk.   We had 

a team lead by Laura called “All About the Rack”.   

A motion to adjourn was made by Jack Vida and seconded by Bryan Mattison.  Motion carried and the 

meeting adjourned at 11:25 am. 




